1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT
1.2 Mr Hamilton, a resident of Dyers Pass Road, addressed the Board regarding his wish for the
Council to continue installation of stormwater pipes from the corner of Dyers/Hackthorne Roads,
through his property and downhill to properties in Macmillan Avenue.
The Board decided:

1. To request a report from the Parks and Waterways Unit regarding this work.

2. Given that there may be issues of liability, that this matter be referred to the Council’s
Legal Services Manager for consideration.
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Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


